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AVİM CONDEMS THE TERRORIST ATTACK IN ANKARA ON 17 FEBRUARY

17.02.2016

On Wednesday, 17 February, during the rush-hour traffic, a terrorist attack was carried out in Ankaras Merasim 

Street against service vehicles carrying civilian and military personal. 28 citizens lost their lives, while 61 were 

injured during the attack. This deplorable news has brought great sorrow to AVİM.

AVİM condemns terrorism -carried out anywhere- in all shapes and forms and those who have perpetrated this 

heinous act.

AVİM mourns the loss of life and offers its heartfelt condolences to the families of the victims and the Turkish 

nation.
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